
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Hello and welcome to summer!  I hope all of you have been enjoying a super summer in-between all the 
rain!  Everything is very green; that’s for sure. 
 
On Tuesday, July 9th, we will be having our summer social.  The Board MeeƟng will begin at 6:00 pm and 
the Social will begin at 6:30 pm.  We’ll be at the Odyssey Fun Center and the club will be providing pizza 
and drinks to those in aƩendance.  We will have a sign-up sheet for “working” at the Sheboygan County 
Fair on Labor Day weekend.  Per our discussion and decision at the April meeƟng, we will only be looking 
for support on Thursday, Friday and Saturday.  Please check your calendars and help support this 
fundraiser. 
 
Work conƟnues on the Tucker and drag to have it ready for the upcoming snow season.  Mike and Mary 
Holden aƩended the ISC in Green Bay in June and will have updates on the convenƟon. 
 
In closing, I’m looking forward to seeing you all on the 9th for an evening of conversaƟon and friendship. 
Enjoy the summer and take care. 
 
Tim Sass 
President 


